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This Month’s Meeting  - Les Hastings 
January’s  Program: 
 
Drawer construction  
 
 
With David Fowler and Randy Croley 
 This program will cover both hand-cut 
dovetails and machine cut dovetails for the drawers. 
David will be demonstrating cutting dovetails using 
a handsaw and a chisel while Randy will be using 
the Porter Cable Omni jig for the machine-cut 
dovetails.  
 

President’s Corner – Galen Cassidy 
 
Guild Members, 
 
First I would like toi thank David for all the work 
he has done as president. His knowledge and 
expertice in woodworking is top rate and has an 
interest in sharing that knowledge.  Thanks again 
  
Second I would like to thank all of you for giving 
me the opportunity to serve as president for the next 
year. My skill level is not up to par with many in 
the Guild but I am confident we will still be able to 
have a very productive year. 
  
We will be continuing with our sideboard project 
for the next 3 months. This month will feature 
David Fowler demonstrating hand cutting dovetails 
and Randy Croley using the omni-jig and a router to 
perform the same function. Two methods to get to 
the same place.  This should be a very interesting 
meeting. 
  



Galen Cassidy 
 
 
Wood Worker’s Show – Ray  Smith 
 
The Kansas City Wood woker’s show will occur on 
February 3, 4 and 5 this year in the Overland Park 
International Trade Center at 6800 W. 115th St, 
Overland Park, Kansas 66211.  There will be many 
tool exhibits and seminars sponsored by the Marc 
Adams School of Wood Working.  General 
Admission tickets are $9   
 
The Marc Adams School of Woodworking 
Catalogue for summer 20067 is now available.  
Check it out at http://www.marcadams.com/. 
 
Several of us visited Les Hasting’s commercial 
shop and were very impressed by the quality of 
furniture he is turning out.  Here are some pictures 
of the furniture and the tools he uses to build it.  
 
Ray 
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From the St. Louis Woodworkers’ Guild 

I am writing to inform you and your woodworking group that the St. Louis Woodworkers’ Guild is hosting a 
weekend seminar/workshop to be given by Marc Adams.  The workshop will take place Saturday and Sunday, 
March 18-19, 2006, with a get-acquainted gathering on the evening of Friday, March 17.  A limited number of 
additional participants can be accommodated.  Please make this information available to members of your 
organization who may be interested. 

• Marc Adams is the founder of the Marc Adams School of Woodworking, located near Indianapolis, IN.  
It is one of the largest schools devoted to all aspects of woodworking.  Marc frequently gives 
presentations at woodworking conferences, such as the one held nearby annually in Collinsville, IL.  
Marc is an exceptional and experienced teacher of woodworking, so his weekend workshop hosted by 
the SLWG is a rare opportunity for those in the St. Louis region interested in working with wood to 
add to their knowledge of the craft.  

• More can be learned about the SLWG and Marc’s workshop by visiting the Guild’s website at 
http://www.stlwoodworkersguild.org.  

• More can be learned about Marc Adams by visiting the website of his school at 
http://marcadams.com/page02.html.  

• The cost for attending the workshop is $140 (after Dec. 31).  This includes participation in the Friday 
evening get-acquainted meeting and the workshop Saturday and Sunday.  The workshop schedule is 
estimated to be 8:00AM-5:00PM Saturday and 8:30AM-3:00PM Sunday.  Simple lunches and coffee 
breaks are included.  Checks should be made to the SLWG and sent to: Mike Sistek, 11 Lincolnshire 
Blvd., Belleville, IL 62221. Contact Don Snyder at 314-780-5443 for further information.  

• The workshop will be held in the classroom of the Woodcraft Supply store located at 2077 
Congressional Dr., Creve Coeur, MO.   

Only a limited number of additional participants can be accommodated, and these will be taken in the order 
registration fees are received until the limit is reached. 

                 Don Snyder 
                V. P. St. Louis Woodworkers’ Guild 



 

Page 5 of 6 

OFFICERS 
 
President 
Galen Cassidy (316) 722-2277 
dbfdesigns@hotmail.com 
 
Vice President 
Les Hastings  (316) 253-6707 
gjcassid@swbell.net 
 
Secretary 
Mike Hutton (316) 744-3036 
ictwoodworker @cox.net 
 
Treasurer 
Wendell Parks (316) 684-7508 
parksmail@sbcglobal.net 
 
Librarian 
Vic Shore (316) 253-7424 
 
 
Membership Chairman  
Guy Waldo (316) 684-1138 
 
Editor: The Knot Hole  
Ray Smith  
(316) 755-3775 
thyme@onemain.com  
 
Sponsor Chairman 
Dennis Laird 
dalaird@cox.net 
 

Area Guilds and Clubs 
 
South Kansas Wood-turners 
Royce Wallace, President 
601 Wetmore Drive 
Wichita, Kansas 67209-1322 
(316) 722-6749 
wallburl@att.net 
 
Great Plains Woodcarvers  
Wichita Kansas  
Sue Clarke, Secretary 
222 Hillsdale Drive 
Wichita, KS 67230-7115 
(316) 218-0761 
sjclarke@juno.com 
 

CLASSIFIED ADS 

 
 

JET Printing and Digital Copies 
6410 E. Central 

Wichita, Kansas 67206 
316-685-2679 

www.jet-printing.com 
 
 

 
The Sunflower Woodworkers’ Guild of 
Wichita Kansas publishes the Knot 
Hole newsletter monthly. Deadline for 
articles and information is the 2nd 
Monday of each month. Mailing date is 
the 3rd week of each month. Permission 
to reprint original material is granted to 
other woodworking groups, providing 
proper credit is given. Articles 
attributed to publications other than the 
Knot Hole Newsletter should be used 
only with permission from that 
particular publication. Send articles, 
photos and information to Ray Smith 
9801 N. Meridian, Wichita, KS. 67147.  
 Phone 7553775, email: mailto: 
thyme@onemain.com 
 

 
 

3223 N. Hydraulic 
Wichita, Kansas 67219 
Phone: 316-838-3321 

1-800-950-3321 
Fax: 316-832-1375 

 
Suppliers of Jet, Delta, Porter Cable and 
Bosch power tools --, plus a large variety 
of power and hand tools. 
 
Come by and check out our inventory or 
call Susan Grimes for your product 
needs.  

 
 
(316) 684-1138 

MEMBERSHIP 
 

Contact The 
Membership Chairman 

Guy Waldo (316) 684-1138 

Guy Waldo (316) 684-1138 
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NEXT MEETING
January 23, 2006
Wichita Table Tennis Center 
1407 E. Harry 
Wichita, KS 6721 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

The Knot Hole 
Sunflower Woodworker’s Guild 
9801 N. Meridian   
Valley Center, KS 67147 

   


